
Circle Middle School
Brenda Young, Principal
Nathan Sherwood, AP/AD

NOTIFICATION OF BASKETBALL GAMES
ATTENTION: Athletic Director, Head Coaches, Transportation
OPPONENT: Wellington Boys @ Circle
LOCATION: Circle Middle School, Benton Ks.
DATE: Wednesday, February 24, 2021

Gold Gym Black Gym
GAME TIMES: 5:00 pm 7th A 8th B

6:15 pm 7th B 8th A

CIRCLE JERSEY COLOR: White

GENERAL ADMISSION:
Spectators are limited to TWO (2) spectators per participant(s) family.
Adults and K-12 students count as spectators.
Pre-K and younger are allowed to attend and won’t count as spectators.  They MUST remain with their parents at all times.
Masks must be worn while in the building.
The visiting school will provide a list of names. Only those on the list will be permitted to attend.
Admission is $4 per adult and $2 per K-12 student.
Live Streaming:
All CMS basketball games will be live streamed on Facebook.  Instructions are included in this
document.
TEAM BUS:
Please unload at the main entrance of the building park your buses on the west side of the parking lot.
LOCKER ROOMS:
Locker Rooms will be provided. Please make sure the locker rooms are cleaned prior to leaving. Towels
will not be provided.
ROSTERS:
If you haven’t already done so, please email your rosters to nsherwood@usd375.org or have them
uploaded to the league Drop Box.
ELIGIBILITY:
I hereby certify that all contestants who will participate in our activity will be eligible according to the rules
and regulations of the KSHSAA, and their names are on file in the office of the Executive Director.
CONCESSIONS: No Concessions

Nathan Sherwood, Athletic Director

nsherwood@usd375.org

mailto:nsherwood@usd375.org
mailto:nsherwood@usd375.org


Map to School:



Live Streaming CMS Events

Circle Middle School will live stream events using Facebook.  To access the account click on
the following link https://www.facebook.com/cmsactivities.

Streaming will begin shortly before the event takes place.  You will need a Facebook account
to access the live stream.

If you are a Circle patron we suggest you save this link for future use.  We welcome patrons
from our visiting schools to join us as well!

Thank you all for your patience and understanding while we continue to fine tune this
process.  I’m sure we will find obstacles along the way.  All events will be uploaded to our
website for future reference.

Sincerely,

Nathan Sherwood
CMS AP/AD

https://www.facebook.com/cmsactivities

